
Catering CommiƩee report to RESCOM meeƟng 25th April 2023 

 

Fedics have been with us for nearly 7 weeks now and are seƩling down and we are geƫng used to 
the way they do things. Nikkie our new unit manager is showing herself to be very capable and keen 
to raise the standard of food and service. Nikkie is also happy to help cater for residents who have 
specific dietary requirements if arrangements are made in advance.  

The general standard and flavour of the meals served conƟnues to be good despite the challenges 
with load shedding. Meals conƟnue to be well supported and the atmosphere at mealƟme remains 
cheerful. Friday evening fish and chips has begun again with good aƩendance. There are always 
some meals that are not to people’s personal preference but they are striving to keep everyone 
happy. 

The service at breakfast and from the a la carte menu needs some improving as the new staff is very 
inexperienced. Training is planned. A general increase in staff at the Bistro, that would improve the 
level of service, is unfortunately dependent on the financial success of the Bistro. 

There are plans for a celebraƟon of Mother’s Day on Sunday 14th May more informaƟon to follow. 

 

Our next residents Braai will be on the Saturday 20th May. 

 

Hugh Till 
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